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Southwestern Medical School of The University of Texas recently received 

an appropriation of $3,500,000 from the Texas state Legislature for the 

construction of an additional building. The new funds will provide teaching 

and research facilities for the clinical departments and divisions. Sane 

additional space will also be provided for the basic science departments which 

will soon move into the basic science building ~1ich is scheduled for completion 

in September 1954. Among other functions, the clinical science building, when 

completed, will serve to connect the basic medical science building to the new 

Parkland Memorial Hospital (City-County Hospital of Dallas) which is scheduled 

for completion in October 1954. 


